

Newsletter Friday 24th November 2023





WHAT'S ON FOR FREE THIS WEEKEND?

Look here to see what activities are on offer for no cost or low cost this weekend. Don't forget to check the organisation's website









Follow us on X, Facebook & Instagram:

@Christchurchsw9 @SW9Partnership www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9 Countdown to Christmas....we need help with our Christmas Fair this year. Please volunteer if you can.

Volunteers needed on Friday 1 December @ 9.05am

Please come and help us decorate the forest area ready for Christmas.

Think 'Kew Gardens meets Blackpool illuminations'

IF YOU HAVE ANY OLD DECORATIONS OR SPARKLY LIGHTS THAT YOU NO LONGER USE, PLEASE BRING WITH







Next Friday is non-uniform day!

All children have been invited by our School Council to come to school in their own clothes for the day. The only catch... please bring a donation for the chocolate tombola at the Christmas Fair - a bar of chocolate, a box of chocolates, a bag of chocolates or anything chocolatey will do.

THANK YOU



Our Spanish speaking families are very much invited to join Father Miguel and Father Steve in school on Thursday 7th December for coffee.



This week's ATTENDANCE

Cedar Class (YR) = 96%
Oak Class (Y1) = 94%
Maple Class (Y2) = 92%
Acacia Class (Y3) = 92%
Mulberry Class (Y4) = 90%
Willow Class (Y5) = 100%
Elm Class (Y6) = 92%

Well done Willow Class!





Thanks to everyone who came to join us at the Bingo Night last Friday. Great fun was had by all!

CHECK OUT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE FOR MORE SCHOOL EVENTS

ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE

Contact us:

0207 735 1343 or <u>admin@christchurchschool.cc</u>

Don't forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc

